

September 2, 2022

Dorothy Graham President Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of ADL, I thank you for the continued trust and confidence of the Graham Family Foundation. I continue to have hope and encouragement that our hundred-year fight against antisemitism and hate is making progress and your generous support of ADL enables us to remain steadfast in our commitment. However, the threat to the Jewish community, and all marginalized communities in America remains significant. Antisemitic incidents tracked in the 2021 Audit of Antisemitic Incidents reached an all-time high of 2,717 in the United States last year including assaults, harassment and vandalism.

That is why we are grateful for the \$25,000 donation to ADL Central Pacific which we received on August 26, 2022, in support of No Place for Hate® at Bay Area public schools. Please do not hesitate to reach out to Seth Brysk, Regional Director at 415-914-7201 with any questions or thoughts to share. These are complex and challenging times, but we will continue to stand up against hate. I know we couldn't do this work without you alongside us.

Take care and be well,

Jonathan A. Greenblatt

CEO and National Director